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Appendix B

Resident Mailshots



24 May 2024
 
Dear Resident,
 
With the announcement of a general election on 4 July, we are re-scheduling consultation events that
were planned during the pre-election period and we are extending the deadline for consultation feedback
to 11:59pm Monday 15 July 2024.
 
The following events will be affected:
 
In-person event
Holbeach, Wednesday 29 May 2024, 2pm – 7pm
 
In-person event
Burgh le Marsh, Wednesday 5 June 2024, 2pm – 7pm
 
Community webinar
Section 8 – Foul Anchor to Walpole, Thursday 6 June 2024, 7pm
 
Please see the rescheduled dates below:
 
In-person event
Holbeach, Monday 8 July 2024, 2pm – 7pm
The Holbeach Hub, Boston Rd South, Holbeach, PE12 7LR
 
In-person event
Burgh le Marsh, Wednesday 10 July 2024, 2pm – 7pm
Burgh le Marsh Village Hall, Jacksons Lane, Burgh le Marsh, Skegness, PE24 5LA

Community webinar
Section 8 – Foul Anchor to Walpole, Thursday 11 July, 7pm
Microsoft Teams
 
The consultation will remain open during this period and your resident’s ability to provide feedback will not
be affected. Our phoneline and contact email will also continue to be monitored throughout this period
should you require any assistance or have any questions. Our contact details can be found at the base of
the letter.
 
We apologise for any inconvenience.
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Brackley,
Project Director, Eastern Green Link 3 (EGL 3)
 
James Goode,
Project Director, Eastern Green Link 4 (EGL 4)
 
 
Email: contactegl3and4@nationalgrid.com
 
Phone: 0800 298 0405
 
Freepost: Freepost EASTERN GREEN LINKS 3 & 4
 
Website: nationalgrid.com/egl3andegl4
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